Humber Valley has a New Winter Home!

After much trouble with the public school board we are
pleased to report that your executive has located a new
meeting facility that is ideally suited to our needs. | want
to especially thank Wally Jaremko who has spent many
days of his personal time dealing with the school
boards, scrambling to arrange an emergency location
for the October meeting, and spending many hours
calling all the members to inform them of the location
change. There is a real shortage of meeting facilities in
Toronto. The school boards now want $95.00 per night.
Libraries charge $90 to $120 for meeting rooms in
North York, and Community Centers and restaurants
want from $150 to $300 to rent party rooms.

Wally has a permit at the Northwood Community
Center with...
Ample no hassle parking for 200 cars
Large clean meeting room for monthly meetings
Available for our Wednesday meeting schedule
Available for our spring ground school classes
and best of all...IT'S FREE!!!!!... because we are a
non-profit club with members living in Toronto.

This center is close to our old location north off
Sheppard and west of Keele. Please support the club
and come out to these meetings. Note the address and
map below and keep the winter meeting schedule on
your calendar.

2001 Membership Renewals

You will receive your 2001 memebrship renewal form
with the next issue of the flyer. If you bring it to the
December meeting and renew at the meeting you will
be eligible to win a 4 channel radio system. What a
deal!

The Hobby Show

Don't forget to attend the Hobby
Show at the International Center
SHOW. this year. see
www.thehobbyshow.com

Show Hours are:

Friday November 5, Noon to 9PM

Saturday November 6, 10AM to 7PM

Sunday November 7, 10AM to 6PM
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Northwood Community Center
15 Clubhouse Court
Toronto, Ontario

NOTE THESE
MEETING DATES!

Nov 1/00 — Executive Elections:
Hobby Show Planning

Dec 6/00 - Year 2001 member sign-
up night. Show up and pay for your
2001 membership and you could win a
new 4 channel radio.... WOW!!!!

Jan 3/00 - Humber Valley Dream
Engine Raffle — see page 2 for details

Cut out this reminder and post on your fridge.

For Sale

WW Il Messerschmitt BF109G new in box kit made

by MK designed for .60 size engine. High quality all

wood kit for a serious large-scale builder. New $300,
will sell for $175 or make an offer. Dave Whitton

416- 739-1693
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Humber Valley’s Dream Engine Raffle

Your executive is working all the time to come up with
new ideas. After much discussion we have decided to
give you what you really want. You don’t want another
raffle with a large number of small prizes. If you needed
a spare glow plug, another tube of ZAP, or a jug of fuel,
you would go out and buy it, right? What you really want
is that 4-stroke beauty you have had your eye on all
summer. You know - the one with the realistic deep
throat sound and the torque you need to give you the
unlimited vertical you deserve. You're tired of that
screaming 2 stroke 40 or 46. You're ready for the big
ka-huna and this is your chance to win it at the Humber
Valley Dream Engine Raffle.

Here's the deal and all the rules.

1)
2)
3)
4)
5)
6)

7

8)

9)

Raffle tickets will be sold at the November,
December, and January meetings.

The raffle will be drawn at the end of the January
meeting.

You must have renewed your membership by the
January meeting to qualify for the draw.

You will write your name on each ticket purchased
and enter it into a sealed box.

You may buy tickets at any or all meetings in
November, December or January.

Can't attend? No problem. Just mail your tickets
and cheque to the address shown on the form.
You need not attend the January meeting to win. If
your name is drawn and you are not in attendance,
you will be called to collect your prize.

There will be 3 prizes ONLY and they are:

1% Prize: OS .91 4 stoke engine
2"! Prize: Great Planes CG Machine
3" Prize: Top Flight Prop Balancer

Tickets prices will be:
$2.00 each or
$5.00 for 3 tickets
$10.00 for 7 tickets

This is your chance to win great prizes that you can
really use. Don't delay. Buy early. Buy often to win!

Depending on the success of this raffle, we plan to offer
a second similar raffle for the April meeting. But we
need your participation. You know what to do! Buy lots
of tickets!
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1% Prize: OS .91 4-stroke -You want
this engine don’t you?

2" Prize: Great Planes CG Machine —
take the guesswork out of balancing

3" Prize: Top Flight Prop Balancer —
eliminate vibration and airframe damage

E-mail Address List

I am now using the e-mail address list to send out club
information. If your address is not on the list, please
send it to me at tgott@iprimus.ca.

Items Wanted or For Sale?

E-mail, mail or call Tom Gottlieb for postings of items
wanted or for sale to appear in future editions of the
Flyer. These were very successful last year.

Executive
President, Walter Jaremko
Vice President & Editor

Tom Gottlieb
Chief Instructor, Miki Sasvari
Program Director, Richard Barlow
Assistant Prog Direct, Wes Spiers
Treasurer, Neal Witten
Field Officer, Mario Derosa

(416) 243 1122

(416) 781-3189
(905) 206-9320
(416) 232 1899
(416) 233 7377
(416) 240-0969
(416) 663 7271
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